LEGAL NOTICE

TOWN OF RIPLEY

WATER/SEWER DEPARTMENT

ACCEPTING BIDS FOR THE SALE OF A 2012 DUMP TRUCK 

The Town of Ripley Water/Sewer Department will be receiving sealed bids for the sale of one used 2012 Chevy 3500 Dump Truck with Western Commercial Plow and six (6) Yokohma LT Snow Tires.  Minimum Bid price of $3,500. 

The 2012 Dump Truck may be inspected by appointment with the Water/Sewer Superintendent, please call 716 736-6000.

  All Bids shall be received by The Town Clerk, 14 N. State Street, Ripley, NY no later than 2:00 p.m. Tuesday, October 11, 2022.  Bids will be opened and read aloud at that time


The Town of Ripley reserves the right to reject any or all bids.

Dated:  September 13, 2022
By order of the Town Board
Rebecca Rowe Carvallo

Town Clerk

